
1600 6
th

Ave. Box 760, Fort Macleod AB  T0L 0Z0

Phone:  403-553-4411     Fax:  403-553-2194

Chad Jensen, Principal     Mary Krizan, Assistant Principal

jensenc@lrsd.ab.ca krizanm@lrsd.ab.ca

January 10, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Happy New Year to you all!

The January Final Exam Schedule was sent out for your information prior to the Christmas break, but has
recently been resent.  Please take a close look so you are aware when your children’s exams are.  Please note
the last day of regular classes for Grades 10-12 is FRIDAY, January 20. Wednesday, January 24 and
Friday, January 26, we have no exams scheduled.  Students may wish to come meet with teachers to catch up
on missing assignments and/or get extra support.

Please note also there are no classes for Grade 9’s on Thursday, January 26 and Friday, January 27. 
 Grade 9 students will come to school Monday January 30 for the Science 9 PAT.  Mr. Jensen will send home a
separate communication regarding this.

Thank you and please call the school at 403 553 4411 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mary Krizan
Piita miinaakii (Eagle Winged Woman)
Assistant Principal
FP Walshe School
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